From: George Balazs <itsahonuworldinhawaii@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 11:42 PM

To: Thierry Work <thierry_work@usgs.gov>; Brenda Jensen <bjensen@hpu.edu>
Subject: Overriding Objective- TW sorry for my delay-

Quote-
"So, the overriding objective of the December 15t meeting, as reflected in the invitation, is:

To create greater awareness, both locally and globally, of Sea Life Park's 47 years of conrtibuting to the
conservation of the Hawaiian green turtle.

Of course, this encompasses all things from educational outreach to research.



